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Accounting Information Systems Australasian Edition
Marshall Romney 2012-10-24 At last – the Australasian
edition of Romney and Steinbart’s respected AIS text!
Accounting Information Systems first Australasian
edition offers the most up-to-date, comprehensive and
student-friendly coverage of Accounting Information
Systems in Australia, New Zealand and Asia. Accounting
Information Systems has been extensively revised and
updated to incorporate local laws, standards and
business practices. The text has a new and flexible
structure developed especially for Australasian AIS
courses, while also retaining the features that make the
US edition easy to use. nt concepts such as systems
cycles, controls, auditing, fraud and cybercrime, ethics
and the REA data model are brought to life by a wide
variety of Australasian case studies and examples. With
a learning and teaching resource package second to none,
this is the perfect resource for one-semester
undergraduate and graduate courses in Accounting
Information Systems.
Accounting Information Systems Ulric J. Gelinas
2014-06-01 Owners and managers rely on today's
accounting professional to identify and monitor
enterprise risks and to provide quality assurance for a
company's information systems. ACCOUNTING INFORMATION
SYSTEMS, 10E focuses on three critical accounting
information systems in use today: enterprise systems, eBusiness systems, and controls for maintaining those
systems. The text fully explores the integrated nature
of AIS with its foundations in information technology,
business processes, strategic management, security, and
internal controls. Students will easily grasp even the
most challenging subjects as they explore today's most
intriguing AIS topics discussed in a conversational and
relaxed tone rather than complex technical language. The
tenth edition provides students with the necessary tools
for organizing and managing information to help them
succeed and protect the integrity of their employer's
information system. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Accounting Information Systems for Decision Making
Daniela Mancini 2013-04-18 This book contains a
collection of research papers on accounting information
systems including their strategic role in decision
processes, within and between companies. An accounting
system is a complex system composed of a mix of strictly
interrelated elements such as data, information, human
resources, IT tool, accounting models and procedures.
Accounting information systems are often considered the
instrument by default for accounting automation. This
book aims to sketch a clear picture of the current state
of AIS research, including design, acceptance and
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reliance, value-added decision making,
interorganizational links, and process improvements. The
contributions in this volume emphasize that AIS has
grown into a powerful strategic tool. The book provides
evidence for this observation by examining a wide range
of current issues ranging from theory development in AIS
to practical applications of accounting information
systems. In particular it focuses on themes of growing
interest in the realm of XBRL and Financial Reporting,
Management Information Systems, IT/IS Audit and IT/IS
Compliance. The book will be of interest to financial
and managerial accountants and IT/IS practitioners,
including information systems managers and consultants.
Wiley CMAexcel Learning System Exam Review 2015 + Test
Bank IMA 2014-08-04 Wiley CMAexcel LEARNING SYSTEM EXAM
REVIEW 2015 PART 1: Financial Reporting, Planning,
Performance, and Control Covers all 2015 exam changes
Includes access to the Online Test Bank, which contains
over 900 multiple-choice questions Multiple-choice
question feedback helps CMA candidates focus on areas
where they need the most work Prepare for the actual CMA
exam with Section Practice Tests and a cumulative Part 1
exam Assess your progress with knowledge check
questions/answers and sample essay questions Looks at
basic budgeting concepts and forecasting techniques
Deals with the methods of comparing actual financial
performance to the budget Helps candidates prepare a
solid study plan with exam tips Feature section examines
the topics of External Financial Reporting Decisions;
Planning, Budgeting, and Forecasting; Performance
Management; Cost Management; and Internal Controls Based
on the CMA body of knowledge developed by the Institute
of Certified Management Accountants (ICMA®), Wiley
CMAexcel Learning System Exam Review 2015 features
content derived from the exam Learning Outcome
Statements (LOS). Passing the CMA exam on your first
attempt is possible. We’d like to help. IMA®, the
association of accountants and financial professionals
in business, is one of the largest and most respected
associations focused exclusively on advancing the
management accounting profession. Globally, IMA supports
the profession through research, the CMA® (Certified
Management Accountant) program, continuing education,
networking, and advocacy of the highest ethical business
practices. IMA has a global network of more than 65,000
members in 120 countries and 300 local chapter
communities. IMA provides localized services through its
offices in Montvale, NJ, USA; Zurich, Switzerland;
Dubai, UAE; and Beijing, China. For more information
about IMA, please visit www.imanet.org.
Amigos Del Otro Lado Gloria Anzaldúa 1993 Did you come
from Mexico? An Mexican-American defends Joaquin, a boyy
frp, Mexico who came across the border. The Border
Patrol is looking for him and his mother who are hiding.
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His newly found friend Prietita took him to the Herb
Lady to help him with red welts.
Essentials of Marketing Management Geoffrey Lancaster
2010-10-01 The overall success of an organization is
dependent on how marketing is able to inform strategy
and maintain an operational focus on market needs. With
an array of examples and case studies from around the
world, Lancaster and Massingham offer an alternative to
the traditional American focused teaching materials
currently available. Topics covered include: consumer
and organizational buyer behaviour product and
innovation strategies direct marketing e-marketing
Designed and written for undergraduate, MBA and masters
students in marketing management classes, The Essentials
of Marketing Management builds on successful earlier
editions to provide a solid foundation to understanding
this core topic. An extensive companion website,
featuring a vast and rich array of supporting materials,
including extended cases and multiple choice questions
is available at:
http://cw.routledge.com/textbooks/9780415553476/
Accounting Information Systems, Global Edition MARSHALL
B.. STEINBART ROMNEY (PAUL J.) 2020-07
Principles of Accounting Volume 1 - Financial Accounting
Mitchell Franklin 2019-04-11 The text and images in this
book are in grayscale. A hardback color version is
available. Search for ISBN 9781680922929. Principles of
Accounting is designed to meet the scope and sequence
requirements of a two-semester accounting course that
covers the fundamentals of financial and managerial
accounting. This book is specifically designed to appeal
to both accounting and non-accounting majors, exposing
students to the core concepts of accounting in familiar
ways to build a strong foundation that can be applied
across business fields. Each chapter opens with a
relatable real-life scenario for today's college
student. Thoughtfully designed examples are presented
throughout each chapter, allowing students to build on
emerging accounting knowledge. Concepts are further
reinforced through applicable connections to more
detailed business processes. Students are immersed in
the "why" as well as the "how" aspects of accounting in
order to reinforce concepts and promote comprehension
over rote memorization.
Accountants' Guidebook Steven M Bragg 2020-03-14 The
accountant is responsible for many activities, which may
require years of training and experience to fully
comprehend. The breadth of knowledge required can seem
overwhelming. The Accountants' Guidebook is designed to
simplify matters by providing the accountant with a
practical knowledge of how to complete many accounting
tasks, while also imparting an understanding of the more
critical accounting standards. Topics covered include
accounting procedures, GAAP for common transactions,
closing the books, producing financial statements and
other reports, collection tactics, payroll management,
budgeting, and much more. In short, this is the
essential desk reference for the accountant.
Principles of Accounting Volume 2 - Managerial
Accounting Mitchell Franklin 2019-02-14 A less-expensive
grayscale paperback version is available. Search for
ISBN 9781680922936. Principles of Accounting is designed
to meet the scope and sequence requirements of a twosemester accounting course that covers the fundamentals
of financial and managerial accounting. This book is
specifically designed to appeal to both accounting and
non-accounting majors, exposing students to the core
concepts of accounting in familiar ways to build a
strong foundation that can be applied across business
fields. Each chapter opens with a relatable real-life
scenario for today's college student. Thoughtfully
designed examples are presented throughout each chapter,
allowing students to build on emerging accounting
knowledge. Concepts are further reinforced through
applicable connections to more detailed business
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processes. Students are immersed in the "why" as well as
the "how" aspects of accounting in order to reinforce
concepts and promote comprehension over rote
memorization.
Applying Partial Least Squares in Tourism and
Hospitality Research Faizan Ali 2018-12-14 Ten chapters
discuss key aspects of advanced PLS analysis and its
practical applications, covering new guidelines and
improvements in the use of PLS-PM as well as various
individual topics.
Decision Support Systems Daniel J. Power 2002 For MIS
specialists and nonspecialists alike, a comprehensive,
readable, understandable guide to the concepts and
applications of decision support systems.
Accounting Information Systems Mark G. Simkin 2012-02-01
Simkin & Norman′s 12th Edition of Concepts of Accounting
Information Systems builds upon previous issues with
more in–depth focus on topical issues essential to
accountants such as Sarbanes–Oxley, Cobit Version 4,
XBRL, and of risk and governance in a much more concise,
user–friendly way. More Case in Point sections highlight
how the concepts are applied in the field and additional
multiple choice questions have been added at the end of
the chapters to help reinforce the material. An enhanced
and updated database chapter also provides hands–on
instruction in Microsoft Access.
Information Systems for Business and Beyond David T.
Bourgeois 2014 "Information Systems for Business and
Beyond introduces the concept of information systems,
their use in business, and the larger impact they are
having on our world."--BC Campus website.
Accounting Principles Roger H. Hermanson 2018-02-16
Accounting Principles: A Business Perspective uses
annual reports of real companies to illustrate many of
the accounting concepts in use in business today.
Gaining an understanding of accounting terminology and
concepts, however, is not enough to ensure your success.
You also need to be able to find information on the
Internet, analyze various business situations, work
effectively as a member of a team, and communicate your
ideas clearly. Accounting Principles: A Business
Perspective will give you an understanding of how to use
accounting information to analyze business performance
and make business decisions. The text takes a business
perspective. We use the annual reports of real companies
to illustrate many of the accounting concepts. You are
familiar with many of the companies we use, such as The
Limited, The Home Depot, and Coca-Cola Company. Gaining
an understanding of accounting terminology and concepts,
however, is not enough to ensure your success. You also
need to be able to find information on the Internet,
analyze various business situations, work effectively as
a member of a team, and communicate your ideas clearly.
This text was developed to help you develop these
skills.
Accounting Information Systems Leslie Turner 2020-01-02
Accounting Information Systems provides a comprehensive
knowledgebase of the systems that generate, evaluate,
summarize, and report accounting information. Balancing
technical concepts and student comprehension, this
textbook introduces only the most-necessary technology
in a clear and accessible style. The text focuses on
business processes and accounting and IT controls, and
includes discussion of relevant aspects of ethics and
corporate governance. Relatable real-world examples and
abundant end-of-chapter resources reinforce Accounting
Information Systems (AIS) concepts and their use in dayto-day operation. Now in its fourth edition, this
popular textbook explains IT controls using the AICPA
Trust Services Principles framework—a comprehensive yet
easy-to-understand framework of IT controls—and allows
for incorporating hands-on learning to complement
theoretical concepts. A full set of pedagogical features
enables students to easily comprehend the material,
understand data flow diagrams and document flowcharts,
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discuss case studies and examples, and successfully
answer end-of-chapter questions. The book’s focus on
ease of use, and its straightforward presentation of
business processes and related controls, make it an
ideal primary text for business or accounting students
in AIS courses.
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1967
Wiley CMAexcel Learning System Exam Review 2017: Part 2,
Financial Decision Making (1-year Access) IMA 2016-12-19
Covers all 2017 exam changes Text matches Wiley CMAexcel
Review Course content structure LOS index in Review
Course for easier cross-references to full explanations
in text Includes access to the Online Test Bank, which
contains 1,000 multiple-choice questions and 5 sample
essays Features sample essay questions, knowledge
checks, exam tips, and practice questions Multiplechoice question feedback helps CMA candidates focus on
areas where they need the most work Helps candidates
prepare a solid study plan with exam tips Feature
section examines Financial Statement Analysis, Corporate
Finance, Decision Analysis, Risk Management, Investment
Decisions, and Professional Ethics Based on the CMA body
of knowledge developed by the Institute of Certified
Management Accountants (ICMA®), Wiley CMAexcel Learning
System Exam Review 2017 features content derived from
the exam Learning Outcome Statements (LOS).
Core Concepts of Accounting Information Systems Mark G.
Simkin 2018-02-13 Accounting Information systems (AIS)
have become indispensable in the field, and this book
provides clear guidance for students or professionals
needing to get up to speed. Designed to suit a onesemester AIS course at the graduate, undergraduate, or
community college level, Core Concepts of Accounting
Information Systems explores AIS use and processes in
the context of modern-day accounting. Coverage includes
conceptual overviews of data analytics, accounting, and
risk management, as well as detailed discussion of
business processes, cybercrime, database design and more
to provide a well-rounded introduction to AIS. Case
studies reinforce fundamental concepts using real-world
scenarios that encourage critical thinking, while AISat-Work examples illustrate complex procedures or
concepts in everyday workplace situations. Test Yourself
questions allow students to gauge their level of
understanding, while End of Chapter questions stimulate
application of new skills through problems, cases, and
discussion questions that facilitate classroom dialogue.
Practical, current, relevant, and grounded in everyday
application, this book is an invaluable resource for
students of managerial accounting, tax accounting, and
compliance.
Intermediate Financial Accounting Glenn Arnold 2020
"Intermediate Financial Accounting Volume 1 by G. Arnold
and S. Kyle, developed in collaboration by Athabasca
University and Lyryx, is intended for a first course in
Intermediate Financial Accounting, and presumes that
students have already completed one or two Introductory
Financial Accounting courses. The textbook reflects
current International Financial Reporting Standards
(IFRS), such as IFRS 15 – Revenue from Contracts With
Customers. This textbook provides a review of
introductory accounting concepts and covers all topics
essential to a first level Intermediate Accounting
course: the conceptual framework and current landscape
of financial reporting; statements of financial
position; comprehensive income; cash flows and
shareholders’ equity; cash and receivables; revenue;
inventory; property, plant and equipment; intangible
assets; and intercorporate investments. For those
requiring preparation for CPA designation, competencies
as outlined by the CPA are addressed in this textbook.
For a detailed competency map, please contact us at
info@lyryx.com. It also focuses on more difficult
intermediate accounting topics that match prerequisite
requirements for students advancing to a second level
core-concepts-of-accounting-information-systems-12th-edition-solutions

Intermediate Financial Accounting course. Topics that
are covered in Advanced Financial Accounting courses,
such as consolidations and foreign exchange, are not
included here."--BCcampus website.
Loose Leaf for Accounting Information Systems Rod Smith
2017-01-17
Wiley CMAexcel Learning System Exam Review 2017 IMA
2016-12-19 Covers all 2017 exam changes Text matches
Wiley CMAexcel Review Course content structure LOS index
in Review Course for easier cross-references to full
explanations in text Includes access to the Online Test
Bank, which contains 1,000 multiple-choice questions and
5 sample essays Multiple-choice question feedback helps
CMA candidates focus on areas where they need the most
work Prepare for the actual CMA exam with Section
Practice Tests and a cumulative Part 1 exam Assess your
progress with knowledge check questions/answers and
sample essay questions Helps candidates prepare a solid
study plan with exam tips Feature section examines the
topics of External Financial Reporting Decisions;
Planning, Budgeting, and Forecasting; Performance
Management; Cost Management; and Internal Controls Based
on the CMA body of knowledge developed by the Institute
of Certified Management Accountants (ICMA�), Wiley
CMAexcel Learning System Exam Review 2017 features
content derived from the exam Learning Outcome
Statements (LOS).
Core Concepts of Accounting Information Systems, 12
Wiley e-Text Reg Card Simkin 2013-06-26
Wiley CMAexcel Learning System Exam Review 2015 IMA
2014-08-20
Structural Equation Modeling Approaches to E-Service
Adoption Akgül, Yakup 2019-04-19 With the modernization
of services offered through the internet, many
traditional face-to-face services have adopted new eservice phenomena. Especially prevalent among the
younger generations, this change in service has promoted
many industries to rethink how to best reach their
consumers using modern technology. Structural Equation
Modeling Approaches to E-Service Adoption is a pivotal
reference source that aims to share the latest empirical
research findings within technology acceptance,
information systems, information technology, humancomputer interaction, and management information
systems. While highlighting topics such as e-commerce,
internet banking, and technology acceptance, this
publication explores the understanding of today’s eservices in a dynamic and complex environment, as well
as the methods within the field of information systems
and information technologies. This book is ideally
designed for academics, students, managers, and scholars
interested in the up-and-coming research surrounding the
field of information technology.
Core Concepts of Accounting Information Systems Stephen
A. Moscove 1997 This book is entirely up to date to
reflect recent changes in technology and AIS practive.
Covers such subjects as EDI, reengineering, neural
networks, client/server, computer security, and events
accounting.
Wiley CMAexcel Learning System Exam Review 2016 IMA
2015-06-29 Wiley CMAexcel LEARNING SYSTEM EXAM REVIEW
2016 PART 1: Financial Reporting, Planning, Performance,
and Control Covers all 2016 exam changes Includes access
to the Online Test Bank, which contains over 900
multiple-choice questions Multiple-choice question
feedback helps CMA candidates focus on areas where they
need the most work Prepare for the actual CMA exam with
Section Practice Tests and a cumulative Part 1 exam
Assess your progress with knowledge check
questions/answers and sample essay questions Looks at
basic budgeting concepts and forecasting techniques
Deals with the methods of comparing actual financial
performance to the budget Helps candidates prepare a
solid study plan with exam tips Feature section examines
the topics of External Financial Reporting Decisions;
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Planning, Budgeting, and Forecasting; Performance
Management; Cost Management; and Internal Controls Based
on the CMA body of knowledge developed by the Institute
of Certified Management Accountants (ICMA®), Wiley
CMAexcel Learning System Exam Review 2016 features
content derived from the exam Learning Outcome
Statements (LOS). Passing the CMA exam on your first
attempt is possible. We’d like to help.
Accounting Information Systems Brett Considine 2012
Accounting Information Systems: Understanding Business
Processes is the fourth edition of the leading local
textbook available to students who are required to study
a subject on accounting information systems. A well
established and widely used textbook, the new edition
continues to detail the important role of accounting and
information systems in business. As students of
accounting are required to possess a firm understanding
of accounting information systems and how they impact
upon various core business processes the text explores
the business processes that are central to many
organisations, and explains the many issues associated
with accounting information systems.
Accounting and Corporate Reporting Soner Gokten
2017-09-20 We have spent a great deal of time on the
continued development of accounting and auditing
standards, which are used as a primary component of
corporate reporting, to reach today's financial
reporting framework. However, is it possible to say
that, currently, financial statements provide full and
prompt disclosure? Or will they still be useful as a
primary element with their current structures in
corporate reporting? Undoubtedly, we are deeply
concerned about these issues in recent times. This
volume contains chapters to discuss the today's and
tomorrow's accounting and corporate reporting phenomena
in a comprehensive and multidimensional way. Therefore,
this book is organized into six sections: "Achieving
Sustainability through Corporate Reporting",
"International Standardization", "Financial Reporting
Quality", "Accounting Profession and Behavioral
Aspects", "Public Sector Accounting and Reporting", and
"Managerial Accounting".
Core Concepts of Accounting Information Systems Mark G.
Simkin 2014-11-24 Knowing how an accounting information
systems gather and transform data into useful decisionmaking information is fundamental knowledge for
accounting professionals. Mark Simkin, Jacob Rose, and
Carolyn S. Norman's essential text, Core Concepts of
Accounting Information Systems, 13th Edition helps
students understand basic AIS concepts and provides
instructors the flexibility to support how they want to
teach the course.
Accounting Principles Jerry J. Weygandt 2001-06-15
Accounting Principles provides the most complete guide
available to help professionals sharpen their accounting
and business skills. This unique reference features a
logically structured framework that details accounting
practices step--by--step, as well as all the newest
innovations in the field.
Accounting Information Systems Leslie Turner 2008-04-04
Master the technological tools of today′s accounting
profession In your grandfather′s day, the ledger book
was the accountant′s bible. Today, technology is king.
From simple programs such as UBS and MYOB to complex
enterprise–level systems, accounting systems play a
critical function in maintaining accounting data and
administering internal controls in any organization. Any
aspiring accountant must fully grasp how information
systems work, what their capabilities are, and their
incorporation into a company′s business processes and
internal controls. Stressing simplicity and
accessibility while avoiding confusing jargon,
Accounting Information Systems: The Processes and
Control introduces you in simple and clear language to
the technology utilized by accountants. Using simple
core-concepts-of-accounting-information-systems-12th-edition-solutions

process maps, document flowcharts, and data flow
diagrams, this comprehensive yet easily comprehended
book defines business processes and explains the
foundational concepts of accounting information systems
(AIS). It goes on to give you a solid understanding of:
∗ The proper control environment for overseeing and
controlling processes ∗ Ethics and fraud prevention,
corporate and IT governance, and auditing procedures,
including the COSO framework and the Trust Principles ∗
Business processes––from revenue and cash collection to
expenditure and administrative––and the internal
controls in organizations ∗ The hardware, software, and
systems that support the business processes Offering
real–world examples, helpful screen captures, exercises,
and other features designed to enhance your mastery of
the material, this book prepares you for working with
the accounting information systems that are so essential
to the profession today.
Accounting Information Systems Chengyee Chang 2013-09-03
Accounting Information Systems 1e covers the four roles
for accountants with respect to information technology:
1. Users of technology and information systems, 2.
Managers of users of technology, 3. Designers of
information systems, and 4. Evaluators of information
systems. Accountants must understand the organisation
and how organisational processes generate information
important to management. Richardson's focus is on the
accountant's role as business analyst in solving
business problems by database modeling, database design,
and business process modeling. Unlike other texts that
provide a broad survey of AIS related topics, this text
concentrates on developing practical, real-world
business analysis skills.
Fundamental Accounting Principles John J. Wild 2007
Accounting Information Systems Marshall B. Romney 2014
For undergraduate and graduate courses in AIS The
market-leading text with the most comprehensive,
flexible coverage of AIS available. This market-leading
text delivers the most comprehensive and flexible
coverage of the our major approaches to teaching AIS,
while allowing instructors the flexibility to reorder
chapters and focus the material to suit their individual
course needs. This new edition has been updated to cover
all of the most recent developments in AIS and to show
AIS has changed the roles of an accountant. Teaching and
Learning Experience This texts presents a better
teaching and learning experience—for you and your
students. Here's how: Students see the concepts in
action Up-to-date information covers critical topics
Students get numerous opportunities to practice and hone
their skills Instructors get the flexibility to tailor
the material to fit their individual course needs
Core Concepts of Accounting Information Systems Nancy A.
Bagranoff 2008 This textbook is completely updated and
revised to provide the latest information on the
Internet, e-commerce, software and database management
systems as they apply to accountancy.
Accounting Information Systems Robert Hurt 2015-01-16
Accounting Information Systems: Basic Concepts and
Current Issues, Fourth Edition, by Robert Hurt provides
a highly approachable, interdisciplinary presentation of
the fundamental accounting topics and information
technology of AIS. It is written in a manner intended to
develop professional judgment and critical thinking
skills so students are prepared to be successful and
effectively communicate with accountants and general
managers whether their careers take them into public
accounting, the corporate world, governmental and notfor-profit accounting, or another practice.
The Routledge Companion to Accounting Information
Systems Martin Quinn 2017-12-22 Information technology
has permeated all walks of life in the past two decades.
Accounting is no exception. Be it financial accounting,
management accounting, or audit, information technology
and systems have simplified daily tasks and routine
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work, simplified reporting, and changed how accounting
is done. The Routledge Companion to Accounting
Information Systems provides a prestige reference work
which offers students and researchers an introduction to
current and emerging scholarship in the discipline.
Contributions from an international cast of authors
provides a balanced view of both the technical
underpinnings and organisational consequences of
accounting information systems. With a focus on the
business consequences of technology, this unique
reference book will be a vital resource for students and
researchers involved in accounting and information
management.
Accounting Information Systems Joseph W. Wilkinson
1999-10-05 Intended for a one-semester course in
Accounting Information Systems taught at the sophomore,
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junior, or senior level at most two- and four-year
schools. This revision is completely streamlined,
includes new pedagogy, and is accompanied by a CD-ROM
containing added coverage, making it flexible enough to
suit a variety of different approaches to the course.
Core Concepts of Accounting Information Systems, 12th
Edition Mark Simkin 2011 Simkin & Norman's 12th Edition
of Concepts of Accounting Information Systems builds
upon previous issues with more in-depth focus on topical
issues essential to accountants such as Sarbanes-Oxley,
Cobit Version 4, XBRL, and of risk and governance in a
much more concise, user-friendly way. More Case in Point
sections highlight how the concepts are applied in the
field and additional multiple choice questions have been
added at the end of the chapters to help reinforce the
material. An enhanced and updated database chapter also
provides hands-on instruction in Microsoft Access.
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